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DATE:   April 26, 2015 

TO:    The Presidents 
    PCAHA Member Associations/Leagues 

FROM:   Bonnie Cameron 
    Chair, PCAHA Scholarship Committee 

SUBJECT:   PCAHA Scholarship Program Awards Reception. 

============================================================================== 

Each year the Pacific Coast Amateur Hockey Association awards a number of scholarships in recognition 
of academic achievement and community/school service.  PCAHA-registered Midget and Juvenile players 
in Grade 11, Grade 12, or finished high school are eligible to apply for these awards. 

The recipients of the 2014-2015 PCAHA Minor Hockey Scholarship Awards recipients will be honoured at 
an awards reception, to be held as follows: 

Date: ..................................... Tuesday, May 12, 2015 

Time: .................................... Doors open at 7:00 PM 
 Reception commences at 7:30 PM 

Place: ………. ....................... Scandinavian Community Centre 
   ......................... Banquet Hall 
   ......................... 6540 Thomas Street 
   ......................... Burnaby, BC, V5B 4P9 
 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you and members of your executive to attend this event and 
join in recognizing the recipients of this year’s Scholarship Awards. 

2014-2015 marks the 38th year of operation for the PCAHA Scholarship Program.  Over the years 
approximately $519,100 has been provided to assist 912 deserving Minor Hockey players continue their 
education at the post secondary level. 

If you require any further information about this event, please contact me at 604-926-1297 (phone) or 
bcameron@pcaha.bc.ca or contact the PCAHA Office at 604-205-9011 (ph.) or 604-205-9016 (fax). 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Bonnie Cameron 
Chair, PCAHA Scholarship Committee 

 
 
 
cc. Life Members, Executive Committee, files 


